PUBLIC MEETING NOTIFICATION

Notice:
Neighborly Development will be submitting a Site Plan application to the City of Bend for a 69 unit apartment

building on the below referenced property. The design includes 6 buildings, drive aisles, parking areas,
landscaping, and outdoor use areas. Prior to the submittal of the land use application, an informational
meeting will be held according to the provisions of Section 4.1.215 of the Bend Development Code.

Time, Date, and Location of Meeting:
The meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 26, 2022 at 5:00 pm. The meeting will be held on-line

via ZOOM. To participate:

Before the scheduled meeting date, ensure that you can access the Zoom on your computer, tablet, or
smart phone (for issues refer to www.zoom.us).

O
o To participate in the meeting at the scheduled time, type the following link into your web browser.

shorturl.at/eimp3  Meeting ID: 846 4041 4061 / Passcode: 609055

o You can also participate on via telephone by calling into (253) 215 8782; Meeting ID: 846 4041 4061 /
Passcode: 609055, however you will need to be on-line to view the visual presentation.

LOCATION:
The proposed development is located at the southeast corner of the intersection of NW Mt Washington Drive

and NW Shevlin Park Road. It has not been assigned an address, but is identified as Tax Lot 2200 on the
Deschutes County Tax Assessors Map 17-11-25CD. The site is zoned Residential — High Density (RH).
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Plans depicting the specific proposal will be available at the public meeting.

CONTACT INFO: All are welcome to attend this meeting to hear about our development concept. We look forward
to meeting you, sharing our proposal, and hearing your thoughts and questions. If you have any questions or comments
prior to the meeting, please feel free to contact Laura Robinson - LauraR@neighborlydevelopment.com



